
.JAMES A . FARLEY 

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

Dear Amon: 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 22, N. Y . 

I arj sorry but I forgot to 
tell you that when in Auckland, New Zealand, 
I met Joe Heenan, who is connected with the 
government there, and he inquired about you. 
He asked me to extend his kind regards . 

It is apparent that I am slipping, 
Amon, as my memory isn't what it used to be . 

With all good wishes , 

Sincerel:, yours , 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 
Ft . Worth Star Telegram 
Ft. viorth, Texas 

Febr uary 17, 1947 


